State of California e Department of General Services ¢ Gray Davis, Governor

TELECOMMUNICATIONS DIVISION

601 Sequoia Pacific Boulevard « Sacramento, CA 95814-0282 « (916) 657-9903

May 2, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12" Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

Gentlemen:

We just received licenses for new experimental stations and found that on four of them, one of
the frequencies shown is not the one we had requested in our application. They are as foliows:

WB2XGP File Number 0035-EX-PL-2000

WB2XGQ File Number 0036-EX-PL-2000

WB2XGR File Number 0037-EX-PL-2000

WB2XGS File Number 0038-EX-PL-2000
Please change 401.8855 on each of these licenses to 401.8885 and issue a new license to us.
| have attached a copy of each application we submitted to you. As you can see, we had
requested 401.88850 MHz as one of the frequencies on all four. The frequency shown as
401.85850 MHz on each license is correct.
If you have any questions, please call Kayleen Burkhalter at (916) 657-6174.
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